
RECEPTION’S PLANS FOR THE WEEK
Week beginning 16th December 2024

Phonics

This week we will be teaching our

final Set 1 sounds!

‘ff’ ‘ll’ ‘ss’ ‘ck’

Our plans for the week ahead:

Our topic this half term is – Traditional Tales

PSHE

This week we will be discussing the

importance of being thankful and

grateful in the holiday season!

Maths

This week we will be practising number

recognition and formation of numbers

to 10.

Understanding the world

We will be baking our very own

Gingerbread men this week. Children

will have a chance to roll and cut their

dough as well as bake their

Gingerbread.

Expressive Arts and Design

The children will be making festive

hats, tree decorations and many other

festive fun crafts!

Communication and Language

We will be exploring the story of “The

Gingerbread Man” and having a go at

writing our own ingredients list. We will

be creating a mind map of words to

describe the sneaky fox, and practising

‘Role on the wall for other characters.

Physical Development

We will be learning to follow an

obstacle course, travelling at different

levels and different speeds.

GENERAL REMINDERS:

School Timings

Important reminder that registration is at

8:45am and our first lesson begins at 8:50am

prompt. Classroom doors will be locked at

8:50am to avoid disruption to learning.

Parent Communication

A gentle reminder that school policy allows 5

working days for our team to respond to

questions. If you feel there is an urgent issue

requiring a faster response please speak to

your child’s class teacher at drop off/pick up.

Library Books

There will be no library visit in the final week.

Forest School Volunteers

This week we will be posting a sign up sheet

outside Elmer class for parents to put their

name down for the next term. Please populate

for the dates/times you are available if you

can!

Christmas Disco!

As an end of term treat we will be having a

Christmas disco on Monday afternoon. Please

send your child in their own clothes but with

trainers on so they are able to participate in

PE. Please provide your child with one snack to

eat after the dance party!

The end of term!

Our term finishes on 20th December at

1:10pm. We would like to thank all of our

families for your time and support this term.

We are so proud of all of the children and

wish you a lovely break! See you in January!



RECEPTION’S PLANS FOR THE WEEK
Week beginning 16th December 2024

Dates for the Diary

Christmas Disco - 16th December

End of term - 20th December

Back to school - 6th January


